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A great return to school 

We are still in a national lockdown but we are so pleased to finally have all our children back in school and 

settling back really well, with their learning and friends. We have been so impressed everyday with how our 

children have relished being back at school and have reconnected with teachers, teaching assistants, 

lunchtime supervisors and their friends. We are still working in single bubbles but after Easter we will be 

relooking at classroom organisation and some of the activities and tasks we can do. We have looked at trying 

to get the children outside and I know the year groups who have been to our nature area have loved the 

forest school type activities. We are looking at developing our outdoor learning in the summer term. 

        

Pupil Premium  

Remember to check if your child is eligible for Pupil 

Premium. There are local authority food vouchers 

coming out this week to all our families eligible for 

Pupil Premium. There will be extra support for 

learning with our Pupil Premium children in school. 

There are three easy ways to check your eligibility.  

See the information below: 

 

 

Friday 26th March Break up for the Spring 
holidays 

Wednesday 7th April Book Kingswood 
lunches by this day for 
the first week back 

Monday 12th April Back to school 

Thursday 15th April Nursery photos 
If your child is in main 
school and missed the 
Autumn photo please 
phone the main office 
to book them in this 
time. 

 

Thank you parents and carers 

I know that some 

parents and 

children find the 

restrictions on site 

difficult, but this 

will not be forever.  

The one-way system and pick up and drop offs 

seem to be working, with parents working hard to 

stick to allocated times and wearing a face 

covering, if they can. Please remember that not 

everyone can wear a face covering, but they are 

still working hard to maintain social distancing. 

 

Please can I remind all families that we want to 

keep numbers on our site as low as possible so 

please only collect and pick up on your own. 

This is an important part of our ongoing risk 

assessment, due to the fact that even with 

staggered times at drop off and pick up, the site is 

still busy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look out for some fantastic artwork, from our 

children to welcome you into school after the 

Easter holidays!  

 

Call 
01604 
366656 

Apply 
online 

 

 

Text ‘FSM’ followed by your 
full name, National Insurance Number, 
your child’s name and school name to 
60622 

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-education/Pages/pupil-premium.aspx
https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-education/Pages/pupil-premium.aspx
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Lateral Flow Tests 

Staff at school all, have the opportunity to test for 

the Covid virus, twice a week using lateral flow 

tests. These tests are designed to pick up 

asymptomatic people and if a positive result is 

detected staff then, would have to self-isolate and 

get a Polymerase chain reaction (PCR) test. After 

this result they would either self-isolate due to 

having the virus or return to work if the PCR test 

was negative. 

 

The lateral flow tests are the tests that secondary 

school children also have the opportunity to use 

and then many work places are providing for their 

staff. Lateral Flow tests are not suitable for 

primary aged children and should not be used. 

If your child, or anyone in your household, has 

symptoms of Covid 19, they should immediately 

self isolate and book a PCR test.  

 

If your child is displaying symptoms of Covid 19 we 

will ask for them to have a PCR test and self-isolate 

until we know the results or they will need to self-

isolate for ten days, if they do not get tested. We 

will send out the home learning but if your child is 

ill or a parent is poorly, we will not expect all the 

work to be completed. Your child’s class teacher 

will be in touch, to check if there is anything you 

need.  

 

Please click the link to book a test from the 

government website https://www.gov.uk/get-

coronavirus-test  

 

 

Smarties 

Our wonderful PTA have obviously struggled during 

the pandemic to organise events for our children. 

They would like to organise a simple start this 

Easter. They have purchased a tube of Smarties 

for every child and what we ask is that if you are 

happy for your child to have chocolate you let them 

eat it as a treat. (They have been great at school!) 

Please then keep the tube and refill it with spare 

change.  

This may be our main fund raiser this year! We 

would like to raise money for some new outdoor 

play equipment to encourage fun, social 

engagement and outdoor play.  

Please help us raise some funds for fun! 

 

Red Nose Day 

 

 
 

We had a great Red Nose Day! Thank you for all 

the donations. We raised over £200, which is 

amazing! I loved all the jokes I heard! My absolute 

favourite joke on the day was…….. 

 

 

 
 

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
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Holiday fun! 
Here’s a few ideas for the Easter holidays to keep 

everyone happy.  

www.familylives.org.uk 

 

National Trust Easter ideas 

 

 

www.nationaltrust.org.uk

HEART FM  
Have some lovely ideas for Easter holidays fun. 

www.heart.co.uk  

 

                                   SHOE FITTING 

 
 

 

Goodbyes 

We are saying goodbye to two of our fantastic members of 
the INS family. Miss Webster, Dolphins lunch time supervisor 
is moving to work in another school closer to home and Mrs 
Loveridge, Tiger class teaching assistant, has secured another 
role in a doctors’ surgery. We wish them both well after being 
dedicated team players for over six years.  

Mrs Poole and Miss Stevens will be supporting in Tiger Class 
and Mrs Peck, will be the lunchtime supervisor with Dolphins. 
We also have Mrs Tollady who will be starting to support in 
the afternoons in Monkey class, after the Easter holidays.  

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/help-and-protection-for-children/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-helpline/?gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303#contact/?source=ppc-brand&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=Cj0KCQjw2or8BRCNARIsAC_ppyYqhkjhUJA3V0zCkRPHn0J2FIyYmO5l3eVVjLZTt20v1_vDCuFyeooaAh0fEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.familylives.org.uk/advice/your-family/holidays/easter-holidays-fun-for-families/
https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/features/easter-activities-and-crafts-to-do-at-home
https://www.heart.co.uk/lifestyle/parenting/things-to-do-home-kids-easter-holidays/
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And now for some photos…… 
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Red Nose Day, Dancing with Joanne Clifton from Strictly, outdoor fun and reading dogs! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Reading dogs Monty and Star have started 
coming back into school too. They were a little bit 

nervous, but they loved seeing the children.  
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